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MEMO 
 

 
Date:  January 11, 2017 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From: Victoria Nilles, 1st Vice Chair 
 
Subject: Bylaws Review  
 
 

The council Bylaws were recently reviewed by our legal counsel and there are no revisions needed.  We 
have inserted the review date on the last page for reference (Attachment M).  Please refer to this 
version of the Bylaws for future references.   
 

 
 
 
 

 

Attachment L 


